Newsletter



St. Anselm's Catholic Primary School

19/5/17

Dear Parents

We were so blessed with the weather last Sunday which contributed towards the enormous success of the May Fair. I very much enjoyed my first St Anselm's fair and it was a pleasure to witness the great sense of family and community. Many ex pupils attended alongside parishioners and even some pupils from my old school!

A huge thank you to the PTA for all their hard work. Many hours went into the planning and the day appeared to run like clockwork. Clearly a well-oiled machine, but hard work none the less. The fund raising aspect was also very successful and will go towards developing our ICT provision in school.









Reception crowned Mary during their assembly on Wednesday.



Staffing

After many years of full time teaching at St Anselm's, Mrs Carter has decided to go part time from September in order to spend more time with her family. She will no longer be Assistant Headteacher but will be teaching for three days a week. We are grateful for her continued dedication to the school.

We are very lucky to have appointed a new Assistant Headteacher and SENCo who will join us in September. Miss Charlotte Thomas comes to us from Sacred Heart and St Mary's Catholic Schools in Battersea. We look forward to welcoming her.

Best wishes

Hattie Elwes Headteacher

Open evening change of date

Reports will be going home slightly later this year and therefore, we have changed the date of our open evening. It will now take place on 18th July, from 3.30pm-5:30pm. This is a chance for parents to drop into class and have a look at their child's work. There will also be an opportunity to have an informal chat with the class teacher from 4pm.

Summer Term Dates



May

24th Y1 class assembly 29th Half term

June

7th Year 4 Catholic Athletics tournament 8th Sports Day

11th and 18th First Communion Masses

19th Year 3 Communion Mass

21st Year 4 to Aylesford

23rd INSET School closed

26th Year 6 School journey

28th Year 5 assembly

29th Year 4 performing at the Royal Festival Hall

July

3rd Science week

10th Whole school Mass - environment

12th Y6 production

14th Clubs finish

17th Whole school trip to Regents Park Theatre and Zoo

19th Leavers' Mass

21st Mass

School closes at 2:00pm

Headteacher: Miss H Elwes Website: www.stansems.wandsworth.sch.uk
Twitter: @stanselms_toot